
Traffic and road safety in Winchfield  
 

The speed of cars using the Winchfield lanes is a concern to most 

of our residents. 
 

Two of our Parish Councillors attend regular meetings with 

Hampshire Highways to share information and discuss how our 

roads can be made safer.  
 

The introduction of ‘SID’ (Speed Indicator Device) which moves 

around the village has, we believe, helped to slow down some 

motorists. Regrettably there are still too many drivers who ignore 

speed limits.  



 

With so many walkers, cyclists and horse riders using our lanes it 

is difficult to alert car drivers to the danger which might be 

around the next bend.  
 

HGV drivers following sat nav instructions are a particular hazard 

as they are directed to use roads which are completely 

unsuitable.  
 

The next information boards show you recent ‘SID’ statistics and 

also invite your comments about options which might be 

available to help with signage in the Parish.  

 



 



 



 



 



 



 


